
Justice and Witness Team 
 
In 2017-2018, our Penn West Conference Justice & Witness Team sought to build on the 
momentum we had established at our All Association Spring Meeting last year.  One of the 
things that we did was to create a Lenten devotional focusing on issues of justice and witness.  
In addition to providing a number of resources at our Annual Gathering & Meeting this year, we 
are considering a number of possibilities moving forward.  Among these are: 
 

 The development of a Conference Inclusion Team for people with disabilities 

 The establishment of a website on economic justice 

 Hosting a nationally renowned speaker on the subject of justice & witness 

 Furthering conversations on clean air and environmental justice 
 
As we move through 2018, we hope to continue to discover ways to engage our Conference on 
these issues as we seek to be faithful to the Gospel in our time. 

Respectfully submitted, 

David Ackerman 

 

 

 
 

 


